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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

After consultations held on 19 October 1992, the President of the 
Security Council issued the following statement to the media on behalf of the 
members of the Council: 

The members of the Security Council heard on 19 October an oral report of 
the members of the ad hoe Commission of the Council which was dispatched to 
Angola from 11 to 14 October 1992. 

s 

They expressed gratitude to the members of this Commission and welcomed 
its contribution to reducing the tension in Angola and to finding a solution 
to the difficulties that arose after the elections of 29 and 30 September 1992. 

The members of the Security Council once again called upon the parties to 
abide scrupulously by all the commitments entered into within the framework of 
the peace agreements, ~n particular with regard to the demobilization of their 
troops and formation of the United Armed Forces, and to refrain from any 
action that could increase the tension. 

The members of the Security Council noted with satisfaction that in her 
public announcement of 17 October 1992 the Special Representative of the 
Secretary-General for Angola certified that, with all deficiencies taken into 
account; the elections held on 29 and 30 September 1992 can be considered to 
have been generally free and fair. 

They also noted with satisfaction that the leaders of the two parties to 
the peace agreements agreed to start a dialogue with a view to the completion 
of the presidential elections. 

The members of the Security Council look forward to the recommendations 
of the Secretary-General on the contribution of the United Nations to ensuring 
the completion of the presidential elections. They are ready to act without 
delay on the basis of these recommendations. 

* Reissued for technical reasons. 
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